Minutes of 2 February 2018 CTC Coventry
committee meeting

Attendance

Simon Clarke, Kevin Croucher, Dave Hearn, Jeffrey Palethorpe, Vicky Palethorpe,
George Riches, Mike Thomas, Bob Tinley, Paul Whitehead

Apologies for Absence
Margaret Hearn, Gordon Mead, Kevin Rourke, Roger Shelbourn
Matters arising from previous meeting's minutes

None. Note that the minutes of the 20 October 2017 meeting had been circulated
and agreed as a true record soon after that meeting.

Coventry CTC section centenary

Bob Tinley reported.

Meriden Service

Dave Hearn reported. The refreshments will be in the village hall this year, unlike
2017's aberration. The vicar of St. Laurence's would like 22,000 in 2021, Dave
thinks 2,000 would be more realistic.

Sunday rides

See published runs lists.

Tuesday rides

See published runs lists.

Next Meeting

Friday 11 May at Bob Tinley's house. Meeting finished at 20:54.



